



Mrs Avliffe and Mrs Stenney

Parent Newsletter

Summer Term I – Wednesday 20th April 2022

Welcome back to the summer term – we hope you all had a relaxing break. We are looking forward to the prospect of the usual summer activities – plays, sports days, music concerts - and welcoming parents and carers back into school to participate in these once again.

The library has continued to be restocked with some exciting new books thanks to the generosity of donations via the website. It is lovely to see the excitement of the children exploring both new and old books in the library during class and lunchtime sessions.

Thank you again for sending your children into school dressed in the school colours and with appropriate sportswear. There are still a few sparkly outfits and we would be grateful if these could be saved for the weekends!

The link to the school uniform can be found here: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1056

	Mrs Ayline and Mrs Stephey
Mayfield PTA	The Mayfield PTA would like to invite you to our Summer planning meeting on Monday
Summer	25th April at the Carpenters Arms Pub, Victoria Road, at 7.30pm. First few bottles of wine are
Planning	on us!
Meeting	
	We are immensely grateful to all the Mayfield Community for their continued generosity and support of our school events but we are looking for PTA members who are willing to play an active role in helping to organise future fundraising events. If that could be you, it would be great to meet you on the 25th. Please let us know if you are able to attend at immloulei@hotmail.com and we will book you in!
Club	The club timetable has been updated and is available on the school website at
Timetable	http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=997 Please click on the links given for further details or to book your child a place.
	Lunchtime clubs are free and do not require booking. Children are able to attend these clubs on a casual basis.

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme.

